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Dear professor Petkovska, 

Thank you for considering our manuscript entitled „Biodiesel synthesis and kinetic analysis based on MnCO3/Na-silicate as heterogeneous catalyst” for potential publication in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society in the section of Chemical Engineering. 
We have carefully considered the reviewers´ comments and made every attempt to incorporate their suggestions as thoroughly as possible. The manuscript was revised accordingly and detailed responses to the issues raised by each reviewer are given in the attached “Detailed responses to reviewers” file. New references are citied and some statements are complemented with literature citations, one new Section with accompanying Figure is added, and the manuscript has been shortened. 
In this context, we would like to enclose the manuscript with marked changes made during the revision process.


Sincerely,

dr Ivana Lukić
Research associate
University of Belgrade, Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy
11120 Belgrade, Karnegijeva 4, Serbia
Tel: +381113303709
E-mail: ivanal888@yahoo.co.uk 

